

EUROPEAN COMMISSION DIRECTORATE-GENERAL FOR ENERGY

The Director-General

Brussels, ENER_A/DR/LR/ (2017) s4242084

GasNaturally President president@gasnaturally.eu

Dear ,

Thank you for your letter, providing me with your views on the legislative reforms introduced by the 'Clean Energy for All Europeans' package.

I would like to seize the opportunity to congratulate you on your recent appointment as first President of GasNaturally.

I am pleased to see that you share our objective to achieve a cost efficient energy transition and to provide a fair deal for consumers. Gas, in its various forms, will contribute to the reduction of emissions and the modernisation of the energy sector.

I am looking forward to working with you in pursuing our gommon objectives.

Yours sincerely,

Dominique Ristori